
November 11, 2013 – Oakland Flood Commission Meeting 

The meeting started at 7:35 p.m.  Mayor Schwager said that she 
attends all of our meetings, so she will be our liaison. 

Lew Levy announced that there is a meeting on scheduled for 
tomorrow, November 12th with the Millennium group regarding 
applying for a $100,000. Grant money. 

We need to get the PPI/CRS meeting set and would like those 
involved to check  about the week of December 1st before setting 
an actual date. 

Roy Bauberger said that the NO WAKE signs were ordered.  We need 
to have a rule in place.  It comes under Parks Rules and Regulations 
and we do have a speed limit of 2 ½ miles per hour.  He said that he 
has been working with Trout Unlimited and they have inspected the 
river since the water is at a very low level at this time.  The 
engineering is in place.  He has used GPS and has pictures and 
documentation of the 7 areas.  All of this has been submitted to 
County for the Mitigation Plan.  Trout Unlimited also inspected the 
Potash Lake area and the original project area.  A river cleanup also 
encompassed the Potash Lake area and as usual Dave Potash was 
a very big help and supplied equipment.  While doing the inspection 
with Trout Unlimited and quite by chance they met the County Blue 
Acres people who were doing an inspection of the Roosevelt area 
for the buy out of properties.  The bridge that Potash has is still 
available but we would need to get DEP approval and engineering. 

Gina Steele is still working on the web site.  The town is getting a new 
web site and a link will go from that site to the Flood Commission site. 

      Respectfully, 

      Lois Smid, secretary 



Present at the Meeting:  Lew Levy, Ted O’Grady, Gina Steele, Steve 
Farley, Roy Bauberger and Mayor Linda Schwager.  Excused 
absence:  Tony Smid and Dot O’connor. 

 

 

 

 


